
 Welcome Back 
 

We are into our second half term and the weather is 
changing.  Please can you ensure that all children 

come to school with a coat.  We will take the          
children outside in light rain and they need to have 

the correct  attire in school. 
Thank you to all parents who have sent their                 

children back to school in the winter uniform.  There 
are still some children  (other than ones I have had 

specific conversations with) who are not in the                 
correct uniform.  Please can I ask that all parents 
read the uniform rules below to ensure correct     

uniform is worn  
 

No boots should be worn, black shoes only 
 

PE kits are navy blue tracksuit bottoms no leggings 
 

Winter uniform is shirts and ties for boys and girls 
 

Plain black trainers for PE 
 

Long hair should be tied back 
 

Thank you to all parents for following all these rules 
so our children look smart and also understand that 

importance of following rules. 

Ladbrooke Primary School 
Friday  3rd November  
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Dates For Your Diary 
 
 

MONDAY 6th NOVEMBER 
Individual Photographs 

 
MONDAY 13th NOVEMBER 
Y4 & Y6 to British Museum 

 
13th—17th NOVEMBER 
Hamper Donation Week 

 
FRIDAY 17th NOVEMBER 

Children in Need —Wear Something Spotty 
 

FRIDAY 24th NOVEMBER 
Bags 2 School + Tombola Contributions 

 
TUESDAY 27th NOVEMBER 

Flu Vaccinations 
 

THURSDAY 30th NOVEMBER 
Winter Decoration Day 

 
FRIDAY 1st DECEMBER  

Winter Fair  

 
TUESDAY 5th  DECEMBER  

FS Show 9.30am 
 

WEDNESDAY 6th DECEMBER 
FS Show 9.30am 

 
MONDAY 11th DECEMBER 
Whole School Pantomime 

 
TUESDAY  12th DECEMBER  

Y1 and Y2 Show 2pm 
 

Wednesday 13th DECEMBER  
Y1 and Y2 Show 9.30am 

KS2 Carol Concert 6.30pm 
 

WEDNESDAY 20th DECEMBER 
1.15 - FS End of Term 

1.30 - KS1 & KS2 End of Term 
 
 
 
 
 

TERM STARTS 
Friday 5th JANUARY 

Attendance Data 
 

Here are the % for  attendance in the first half term.              
Remember our  target is over 97%! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

 
As a school our attendance was 96.1%  

 
This is good but as always we always have high  

expectations and are aiming for 97% 
Let’s see what if we can meet this target even  as 

the weather turns  colder and all the bugs and 
germs invade! 

Class % Class % 

F1 88.8% Y3 96.2% 

F2 96.0% Y4 95.3% 

Y1 94.7% Y5 97.9% 

Y2 95.9% Y6 96.9% 



Individual Photographs 
The school  photographer will be coming in on  

MONDAY 6TH  NOVEMBER 
The photographer will be in the hall from 8.30am to 9am.  If you 
would like your child’s photo taken with a sibling who does not 

come to this school or if your child is in nursery but Monday is not 
their usual day. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD IS IN FULL WINTER UNIFORM 

THANK YOU 
 

Thank you to everyone who joined in with the 
Jeans for Genes day on 22nd September 

Together we managed to raise 
£531.39 

All the money goes towards supporting                      
children with genetic illnesses and their                  

families.  
Together we can make a 

difference. 

Bags For School  
Reminder 

 

FRIDAY 24th NOVEMBER 
 

If you have any clothes for our next clothing 
collection, please bring in at the end of the 
day on Thursday 23rd November  (to the 
school hall) or before 9am on Friday 24th  

(outside the school hall). 
The more clothes we get donated, the more 

money we raise for the school. 
Thank you 

 

FLU VACCINATIONS 
The school nursing team will be coming into school on   

Monday 27th November.   
Please make sure you have completed the form.  You must complete even if you do not 

want your child to have the vaccination 

Reception and Nursery Play 
 

The foundation stage Christmas play will 
take place on  

Tuesday 5th December  
9.30am 

and  
Wednesday 6th December. 

9.30am 
 

Spaces are restricted to 2 
adults at each performance  
as we have limited space in 

the school hall. 
 

There will be a collection at 
the end of the                          

performance to go towards 
props and costumes.   

Thank You 

Key Stage 1 Play 
 

The key stage 1 play will take place on 
 Tuesday 12th December 

2.00pm  
or 

Wednesday 13th December 
9.30am 

 
Spaces are restricted to 2 

adults at each performance  as 
we have limited space in the 

school hall. 
 

There will be a voluntary                               
collection at the end of the                     
performance to go towards 

props and costumes.   
Thank You 




